
 

Date: 04th  February 2024 

BFI’s New Digital Evolution. 

We are happy to announce a significant milestone in the history of the Basketball Federation 

of India. The 73rd Junior Nationals Championship, held in Bhubaneshwar, Odisha from 

February 4th to February 11th, 2024, marks a momentous occasion as we embrace digital 

evolution. 

For the first time, we are proud to introduce online registration for the Under 18 category, 

attracting a record-breaking 1700 players. This pioneering move signifies our commitment to 

enhancing accessibility and efficiency within the basketball community. 

Furthermore, we are delighted to unveil the introduction of digitally QR-coded players, 

coaches, and technical official IDs. This innovation streamlines processes while ensuring 

enhanced security and convenience for all involved. 

We encourage each player, coach, and referee to register through the BFI login portal to 

obtain their ID cards promptly. As part of our digital transformation journey, this 

championship will also witness the issuance of QR-coded certificates and the implementation 

of digital scoring sheets. 

Moreover, I am pleased to announce that score sheets for all games will be available digitally 

during this national event. Together, let us embrace this progressive step towards 

modernization and invite the nation to witness the excitement of basketball in its digital era. 
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